AQuA Meeting Minutes 3-19-16
Meeting was called to order by Head Steer Eldrid Schaffer at the Goodwill building

Visitors were:  Marilyn Robinson, Marjorie Olson, Barbara and Joe Livingston were welcomed

Pam Sant  reported that we have non-profit status effective May 2012.  Treasurer's report of $3,161.49 is the current balance and year-to-date profit$21.91.

Eldrid passed on a note of thanks from Susan Strickland for all who helped with the AQuA booth at the SSQ Quilt Show.

Emily Blender reported on the Grand Valley Bookstore Show and that it was a very positive evening.  We helped bring happiness to the valley.

Ruth Feild reported on the Art Center Show to be held July 2017.  The curator, Avery Glassman, will accept 30-40 pieces from AQuA.   The show will combine AQuA and 4 or 5 other fiber artists.  She would like the turn in at the April 2017 meeting. Avery will jury the pieces entered to ensure cohesiveness.  Ruth will investigate buttons or name tags for the event.  The group discussed a theme for the show and decided that members enter their personal best, new quilts.

Eldrid discussed Modifying our mission statement from three layers stitched to include original work, manipulations of fibers and stitched layers. This will be taken to the Steers and brought back to the membership.

The mentor list is on the website and members are encouraged to use this resource.

Members showed their early art quilts.

Sandra Hoefner continued the discussion of interval and the book  "The Simple Secret to Better Painting" by Greg Albert.

The meeting was adjourned.

Submitted by Susan Sandmann

